

Why join the McBain Elementary Parent Action Committee?



The PAC Needs





1. CHILDREN BENEFIT

Research shows that participating in your child's school and showing engagement helps them perform better academically.

2. THE SCHOOL BENEFITS

PAC provides support for school teachers and administration which in turn creates a positive & caring atmosphere in the school.



3. MAKE CONNECTIONS

Get to know the teachers & staff better and make life-long friends with other parents at the school!



4. IT'S GOOD FOR YOU

Socializing with other parents and volunteering to do good for your child's school is fun, healthy and rewarding!

READY TO SIGN UP?

Contact PAC President Alan Thomas at thomasal7878@gmail.com with questions. The first meeting this year is Sept. 19 at 6pm in the Elementary Cafeteria.